
    Language Arts...
Students are looking to the future, as we began our last unit in the Keystone books
focused on "What is your vision for life in the Future?" We have completed our last
spelling quiz for the school year and did our best in the Speaking Contest. We have

also finished the last required reading novel, "Danny and the Champion of the World".
We finsihed up the month with a few art lessons that contributed to the curriculumn. 

Mathematics...
Students are becoming
prepared for the next
school year in a math

sense. They are polishing
up their skills and

becoming ready for what
the next grade level has to

offer for them.

Science...
Students finished their
reptile projects and are
continuing into learning
about the characteristics
of birds as invertebrates.
Students will share three
birds they've researched

with the class in the
coming weeks.

History...
Students have worked on

group PowerPoint
presentations about

Napoleon and his life,
specifically: his expedition

to Egypt, the Battle of
Austerlitz, reforms, and

the Polish Legions in Italy.
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